
 
 

 

  
 

HIGHER EDUCATION COMMISSION 
 

Global Engagement Division 
H-9, Islamabad, Pakistan, Telephone (051) 90402855 

Email: awazir@hec.gov.pk URL: www.hec.gov.pk 
 

No. AIC/10-3(3)/UNESCO/2019/HEC/4275 
September 26, 2025 

Subject: Call for nomination for the UNESCO-Carlos J. Finlay Prize for Microbiology. 

    Reference is invited to the enclosed communique no. F.1-29/2017-UNESCO-Sc 

dated 24th  September 2024 from Pakistan National Commission for UNESCO (PNCU) on above 

mentioned subject matter. 

2.  UNESCO has invited nominations for Carlos J. Finlay Prize for Microbiology. 

The prize honors individuals, institutions or NGOs that have made outstanding contribution 

in the field of microbiology (including immunology, molecular biology, genetic and 

applications). According to the UNESCO’s guidelines, eligible nominees must have significant 

and original contribution to microbiology or its applications. 

3.         Foregoing in view, I have been directed to share the subject information with 

your esteemed institution for dissemination to quarters concerned. Nomination against the 

said opportunity may be shared directly with Pakistan National Commission for UNESCO 

under intimation to this office not later than November 10, 2025 on the given platform: 

http://bit.ly/4mqB2ak. The full nomination process is described in 

http://www.unesco.org/en/prizes/carlos-j-finlay/nomination . It is also pertinent to mention 

that the Higher Education Commission will bear no liability on its part in subject regards 

whatsoever. 

5.  For further information, kindly refer to the enclosed documents with this 

letter. 

  With best regards,  

Encl:  As above.         
      

        (Atif Wazir) 
Superintendent 

 
Director or In-charge IC-Office / Registrar 
All Public & Private sector HEIs / DAIs of Pakistan 
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